
 

General Chair Report 

January, 2014 

 

I published the 4th edition of the PVS Newsletter on January 1st, 2014 and sent to all PVS members who 

we have e-mail address for. 

I spoke to Chris Huott regarding MSSC’s 2nd Equipment Purchase request and am currently working with 

John Ertter on this request 

I attended the January CCM meeting 

I approved funding  to send a coach from ASA out to Colorado Springs for a Disability Coach Clinic. 

I approved funding to send Riley Eaton out to Colorado Springs for the Safe Sport Clinic. 

I met with David Arluck of the Fitter & Faster tour to talk about what he might be able to do for PVS in 

the way of running clinics for our members and we discussed potential sponsorship. 

 

Bill Marlin 

PVS General Chair 

 

 


